
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

   Monday, March 6, 2023  
 

OSSLT  
 The OSSLT is a graduation requirement. It will be written on March 21,22 during P1. If you are a Grade 10 student 

or need to write the OSSLT to graduate, please complete the OSSLT Prep in the Google Classroom. There will be an 
invite in your email. On the day of the test please go directly to your OSSLT room.  

 
Women’s History Month  

 This March we celebrate Women’s’ History Month. Margaret Atwood, who is currently resides in Toronto, and 
was one of Canadas first widely know Novelist and poet. She has written hundreds of novels, screen plays, poems, 
short stories, and her works have been translated into over 30 languages. Her most famous work is of literature 
include The Handmaids Tale and The Testaments.  

 
Hermark  

 Quick meeting today at the beginning of lunch today. 
 
Library  

 This Wednesday at 12:00PM the PPHS library will be hosting a visit with Christy Goerzen, the author of the White 
Pine Novel, River Mermaid.  
 

School Clothing 
 School clothing will close this week. This is the last for the year.  

 
Ultimate Frisbee 

 Students who are trying out for Ultimate Frisbee and did not play in one of the fall tournaments should pick up 
permission forms from one of the coaches this week. Please see Ms. Dwyer, Ms. Speare or Ms. Baxter for 
permission forms.   

 
March Break Announcement  

 This week is spirit week. Get in your competitive spirit, each day at the bottom of the ramp we will have a table 
set up for you to vote on your favorite spirit day look. Today is plaid day, tomorrow’s theme is twin day, 
Wednesday is PJ Day, Thursday is Dressing Day. Each grade is instructed to dress in a different type. Grade 9s will 
be House dressing. Grade 10s are Thousand Island Dressing, so let us see some tropical clothing.  Grade 11 are 
Caesar Dressing, so how about wearing a toga. Finally Grade 12s are Ranch dressing, so let us see that flannel.  

Music 
 A reminder to all Girls’ Ensemble members that we have changed our rehearsal time today to 6:00PM.  
 All Concert Choir members that you should check your Google Classroom regularly, since we missed last 

weeks rehearsal due to our Family Schools Concert, there will be a sectional rehearsal tomorrow at lunch 
for all SSA singers, and a sectional rehearsal on Thursday at lunch for all Bass/Baritone singers.  

 
Volleyball  

 Sr Girls’ Volleyball team are reminded of their blocking prize today in room 106 at lunch.  
 



Soul Food  
 Meetings will now be on Mondays and Fridays at lunch in room 146. Come and join us as we work our way 

through the book of Matthew.  
 



 


